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Dear Sir/Madam,
I am a final year Law Plus with Economics student at the University of Limerick and I am seeking a position on your Trainee Solicitor Programme for the year 2022. 
Last year I completed an eight month placement as an intern on the property, planning, environmental and employment law team in the legal department of the Electricity Supply Board. This placement provided me with key legal skills including but not limited to; legal research, communicating with clients and assisting in the sale and acquisition of properties. I have a keen interest in Real Estate and Corporate and Commercial law and I strongly believe that the practical experience I acquired through my internship would benefit your firm’s team.  
I am a highly motivated and driven individual who is eager to learn from the most experienced solicitors in a range of areas of law. I am highly interested in the emphasis that the team at ByrneWallace on trainee career development and I believe that my enthusiasm to progress my legal career, coupled with the professional knowledge of the extremely accomplished team at ByrneWallace, would allow me to thrive in a fast-paced and challenging legal environment. 
I would like to thank you for taking the time to review my application and I would welcome the opportunity to speak with you about a position on your Trainee Solicitor Programme. I look forward to hearing from you. 

Kindest Regards,
Rachel Coady



